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CGL Recognized by UAE Ministry of Interior

Stephen Carter, President of CGL Services Division, was presented an appreciation plaque for CGL’s 

contin­ued support of the Ministry of Interior, UAE and Abu Dhabi Police at the Unified GCC Inmates’ 

Week 2012 with the slogan “My Family is in your Hands”. (Read about this important event in the Abu 

Dhabi Police news­letter - http://www.adpolice.gov.ae/en/News/gcc.n.week.aspx) 

In the photo on the left with Mr. Carter: Lt. General Saif Abdullah Al Sha’far, Un­dersecretary at the 

Ministry of Interior, United Arab Emirates and Colonel Mohammed Saif Matar Al Zaabi, Director of the 

Punitive Reformatory Establishments, Abu Dhabi Police.

In the photo on the right, Bill Clarke, Ex­ecutive Vice President- Design, is seen with represen­tatives 

from the UAE Ministry of Interior.  Model in foreground is that of the Northern Emirate Deporta­tion 

Prison (NEDP) to be constructed in Al’Dhaid, Sharjah Emirate.
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